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PUBLIC NOTICE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: SEPTEMBER 20, 2023

RESTORATION OF CLERK’S OFFICE HOURS
DURING THE LUNCH HOUR

Effective Monday, October 2, 2023, the Superior Court of California, County San Joaquin,
will restore counter and phone service during the lunch hour. The restoration of services
during the lunch hour will provide court users the opportunity to complete their business
during the 12:00 P.M. -1:00 P.M. hour across all branch locations in Stockton, Manteca,
and Juvenile Justice Center in French Camp.

Court service will be available to the public from 8:00 A.M.—4:00 P.M., Monday through
Friday, excluding court holidays.

Clerk’s Offices can also be contacted as follows:

e On-line Support: Questions can be submitted via the support link on the Court’s
website at https://www.sjcourts.org/online-services/support/.

There are drop boxes located within each court facility. E-filing is available for Civil,
Family Law, Criminal and Probate filings. For the most current information on the E-filing
guidelines and E-filing information visit https://appfile.sjcourts.org/.
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